
Ray Shepherd PAC Meeting 
May 12, 2020 
 
 
PAC Positions for 2020/2021 
- Aimee McDonald is retiring as PAC president at the end of this year.  We are all grateful for 

all she has done for the school and the community during her time as president. She has 
created a welcoming, supportive environment within the PAC and has brought together a 
strong, cohesive volunteer group. 

- No nominations were sent in via email for PAC positions for the upcoming year. 
- Nomination for next PAC president: Christy Weepers.   

o 1st - Alison 
o 2nd - Jen 
o All in favour.  Approved. 

- All other positions will be held for next year. 
- Jun’s position of Treasurer will need a replacement to start training this year to take over for 

her in the Fall of 2021/2022. 
 
 
Hot Lunch 
- Hot lunch is the biggest fundraiser of the year for Ray Shepherd.  With the cancellation of the 

spring fundraising events and the bi-annual Mayfair this year, the annual PAC fundraising 
totals are much lower than expected.  A notice will be sent out in the coming weeks explaining 
that all hot lunch money will be consider a donation to the PAC fundraising efforts.  However, 
if you would like a credit/refund there will be contact info (and a deadline) provided in the 
email. 
 

Mayfair 
- All bookings have been either cancelled or moved to May 28, 2021.  A 50% deposit was paid 

for the ride and equipment rentals which will be held for the 2021 date.   
 
 
Grade 7 Graduation 
- A virtual ceremony/presentation is being created Ms. K and Ms. Gill and will be sent out to 

Grade 7 families.   
- The possibility of doing a ‘drive-by’ grad ceremony will be discussed with staff. 

 
 
 
 
The next PAC meeting is planned for September.   
 
Wishing everyone a healthy and safe summer! 

  


